
e-safety 
The internet can be a fantastic place for children and young people where they can talk to friends, 

be creative and have fun. However, just like in the real world sometimes things can go wrong. 

Some useful tips 

Always remember to... 

Always ask a grown up before you use the internet. They can help you find the 

best thing to do. 

Don’t tell strangers where you live, your phone number or where you go to 

school. Only your friends and family need to know that. 

Don’t send pictures to people you don’t know. You don’t want strangers looking 

at photos of you, your friends or your family. 

Tell a grown up if you feel scared or unhappy about anything 

Visit the sites listed below to supplement the work that goes on in school and 

help keep your child safe. 

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ http://ceop.police.uk/ http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/

curations/stay-safe 


